

Mr. Henry E. Harrell
April 23, 1953 - October 7, 2017

It is with great sadness that the family of Henry Eldred Harrell announces his passing after a lengthy illness, on Saturday, October 7, 2017, at the age of 64 years. Henry will be lovingly remembered by his wife of 35 years, Pat, and his children, Amy (Corey), and Dana (Jon). Henry will also be greatly missed by his four grandchildren, Isabel, Elena, Savannah and Alex, by his siblings; his nieces and nephews, by his church family, and by his many friends. Henry was predeceased by his parents Jonas and Melvina Harrell, and his brother Buddy Harrell.

A Celebration of Life in memory of Henry will be held on Thursday, October 12, 2017 at 4:00 p.m., at Good Samaritan United Methodist Church, 3720 Capital Circle SE, Tallahassee, with Pastor Betsy Ouellette-Zierdan officiating. Visitation with family will precede the celebration at 3:00 p.m. Those who so desire may make memorial donations in memory of Henry to Good Samaritan United Methodist Church. Online condolences may be expressed at www.abbeyfh.com.

Events

OCT 12	Visitation	03:00PM
	Good Samaritan United Methodist Church 3720 Capital Circle Southeast, Tallahassee, FL, US, 32311	
ОСТ	Service	04:00PM

12

Good Samaritan United Methodist Church 3720 Capital Circle Southeast, Tallahassee, FL, US, 32311

Comments



Randall and Myra Tedder wish to express their sincere condolences regarding the passing of Pat Harrell's husband. May God lift you up during this very sad time.

RANDALL TEDDER - October 19, 2017 at 09:30 AM



66 Thank you.

Patricia Harrell - November 08, 2017 at 02:13 PM



Henry and I met at Portland SOBA. I had known Pat for a few years before that. At the Portland SOBA, as the retired Oregon Marine Board Facilities Manager, I was asked to be in charge of the "Significant Other Program", known as the "Spouses tours" in the old days. Most were wives of members, and Henry was the only male who showed up. He sat in front of the van with me and became my navigator, and in the short week we spent together had many conversations about many things, and became friends. So I know him to be a very good man. I regret he is no longer with us and express condolences to Pat and the family who will miss him so very much. ron rhodehamel

ronald rhodehamel - October 18, 2017 at 08:20 AM



That was a special trip. Both Henry and Fran Sprague not with us now.

Patricia Harrell - November 08, 2017 at 02:12 PM